October 2023

A word from Niall ...
We are halfway through our first term and

time really does fly when you are having
fun! It has been great getting to know our
new pupils and families and we hope you
all feel welcome in our Westport Educate
Together community. You will also notice
that we are sending digital copies of the
newsletter only from now to cut down on
printing and to keep in line with our ethos
of caring for our environment. Thank you
for signing up to our Aladdin Connect. It
really does make communication
between school and home more efficient
and effective. Please also take note of
the school closure on 30th November.
This is a compulsory closure, and we had
no say in choosing the date. The closure
is to facilitate training in the new Maths
curriculum for our teachers.

| wish you all a fun-filled but safe mid-
term break. Try not to eat too many
sweets and see you all in November!

Photocopying and Art & Craft
Materials

The government has covered the cost of books
and workbooks for the school year. This is a
welcome development. However, the money
granted does not cover the cost of
photocopying, art & craft materials and other
resources for your child. We are requesting a
once a year payment of €20 per child (€35 per
family of 2 children). Payment can be made to
the school bank account, or in cash to the
office. Please contact the office directly if you
wish to set up a payment plan. Thank you

Reminders

will be

at Westport ETNS.
We can’t wait to see all the /'g .
spooktastic outfits. L o0 )
this
month we will be treated to an
assembly led by Ist and 2nd class
pupils. This will take place on
Friday, ;
after drop off. Note: this is for Ist
and 2nd class parents only.

School will be closed for the mid-
term break from October 30th to
November 3rd. We look forward to
seeing you all again on Monday
November 6th at 08:30.

Important Dates

October 30th to November 5th:
mid-term break

November 22nd & 23rd: Parent-
Teacher Meetings

November 30th: School closure for
Staff training in Primary Maths
Curriciulum

December 2nd: Winter Fair, Saturday
December 21st Winter Show
December 23rd to January 7th:
Winter break



XoBTeHb 2023 p

Cnoso Big Niall ...
Mw nponLwnm cepeAriHy HaLLIOro nepLuoro

ceMecTpy, | Yac cnpaBgl NeTnTb, KOV BaMm
Becesnio! byno uys0BO NO3HANOMUTUCS 3
HaLVIMV HOBUMW YYHSAMU Ta CIM'AMU, | MU
CNOAIBAEMOCSH, LLIO BM BCI MOYyBaETe cebe
6aXxxaHMMW B HaLWIN CNINbHOTI BectrnopT
«HaBuanTecss pasom». Bu TakoX NOMITUTE, LLLO
BIATENep MU HaACUNAeEMO LmnbpoBI Konii
IHpOpMaLINHOro 6rofeTeHsa nuLle A1 Toro,
LLLO6 CKOPOTUTW APYK | AOTPUMYBATUCHA HALLINX
APUHLMMIB TYPH6OTU MPO HABKONULLHE
cepegosuLLe. IAKYEMO 3a peecTpaLiio B
Hawomy Aladdin Connect. Lle cnpasal pobuTb
3B'A30K MIX LLUKOJI0H0 Ta AOMOM edeKkTUBHILLNM
Ta epekTUBHIWNM. Byab nacka, TakoX 3BepHITb
yBary Ha 3akpuTTsa wkonum 30 nucronaga. Le
BUMYLLEHe 3aKPUTTS, | MU He MaJin npasa
ronocy y Bu6opi Aatn. 3aKpUTTA MA€E Ha MeTI
nonerwmnTnN HaBYaHHS 38 HOBOKO HaBYaNbHOK
NpPOrpamMoro 3 MaTeMaTuKM ANA HaLIKX
BUMTENIB.

1 6axkato BCIM Becenux, ane 6e3neyvHmx KaHIKy/.

HamaranTecs He icTk 6araTto coN10AKOro | A0
3yCcTpIyl B amcrtonaal!

dPoToKOMNIIOBaHHA Ta mMaTeplanum gnsa

HaraayBaHHA

Y n'aTHuUO, Y /‘% N\
Westport ETNS 6yae aeHb \-f..,-/
oAAraHHAa. Mm He MoXeMo
JoyekaTtucs, o6 nobaunTtin BCI
MOTOPOLLHI BOpaHHS.

360pu nig KEPIBHULTBOM YYHIB:
LbOro MICALA HaC YekatoTb 360pu
N4 KepIBHULTBOM YUHIB 1-X | 2-X
Knacie. Lle BIAGYAeTbCA Y N'ATHULLIO,
NIcna BUCagKu.
MpumiTKa: Ue nuie ans 6atbkis 1-
ro Ta 2-ro knacie.
LLikona 6yse 3akpuTa Ha KaHIKynu 3
30 »oBTHA no 3 nncrtonaga. Mu 3
HeTeprniHHAM YeKaeMO Ha Bac YCIX
3HOBY B MOHeAIN0K, 6 n1ctonaga o
08:30.

NPOMDKHI KaHIKynu 22123
nncronaga: 6atbkiBcbK 360pn 30

pykoainns
Jep>kaBa nokpuaa BUTPATN Ha NIAPYUHNKM Ta JldeutoineyiEb Sl PhE) LI by
PO60YI 30LINTY Ha HaBYabHWIA pIK. Lle BITaETbCA. MNIArOTOBKM NEPCOHany 3
OAHaK HaZaHI rpoLUl He NOKPWBAKOTbL BUTPATU Ha MaTeMaTUKN NO4YaTKOBUX KnaciB 2
doTOKOMIFOBAHHS, MaTeplanu A4S MACTELITBA Ta rPYAHA: 3MMOBUIA ApMapok, cyboTa 21
PYKOAINASA Ta IHLWI Pecypcun A1st BaLLOi ANTUHN. Min rpPyAHS 31iMOBe Woy 23 rpyaHa no 7/
NPOCMMO BUMNNATY pas Ha PIK y po3Mipi 20 eBpoO Ha CIUHS: 3IMOBI KaHIKYM

anTuHy (35 eBpo Ha ciM'to 3 2 aiTeld). OnnaTty
MOXHA 34INCHUTN Ha BAHKIBCbKUIA paxXyHOK LLKOJN
abo roTiBkoto B odicl. byab nacka, 38'sXXITbCs
6e3nocepeHbO 3 0dICOM, AKLLO BU BaxaeTe
HanawTyBaTu nNaaH onaaTu. akyro



: Weather
Aladdin Connect " Weather permitting, the
We have upgraded to Aladdin children go outside to play

Connect. The communication app twice per day. The weather is
offers many useful features such as unpredictable so please
reporting absences, homework, make sure your child brings
calendar, signing up for parent a coat to school every day.
information evenings and more. @
Community %
Stay & Play Club Our annual Coffee Afternoon was a

The Stay & Play Club is now in full swing. big success. Lots of delicous cakes
Places are filling up fast. We still have and happy faces. We raised
spaces on Mondays, Tuesdays and €563.42 for the Mayo Roscommon
Wednesdays. To make it easier we have ACEIUSE, UL L

—

introduced Revolut as a payment
option.

If you are in need of occasional hours,
try to let us know as soon as possible.

The rate for occasional use is €10 p/h. Ournext cnarity eventiis bresszUp

Day this Friday. We will be
raising money for One Day
Together and Childline. The
children wil join in in a fancy dress
Conga line. We ask children to

bring ina
~3
Enrolment now OPEN
Spread the word, we are now School Attendance
enrolling for September 2024. The
application form can be found our Since the commencement of the
website. Any questions, ask Stephanie Education (Welfare) Act, 2000,
schools are obliged by law to submit
a report to Tulsa (Child and Family
Agency) regarding school
so0e attendance. If your child misses
Good Luck O:. school it is important to let us know
We want to wish Marian, our 0 why. Using Aladdin Connect you can
wonderful Special Education Teacher, now easily inform of us of any
all the best of luck as she starts her absences due to sickness or even

well-deserved maternity leave. planned absences.



Aladdin Connect

Mw nepenwnn Ha Aladdin Connec
AoaaTok Ans CniikyBaHHA NPOMNOHY
6arato KOPUCHUX PYHKLIN, TaKUX AK
NOBILOM/IEHHS NPO BIACYTHICTb,
AOMaALLIHE 3aBJaHHS, KaneHaap,
peecTpauia Ha IHpopMaLIiHI BeHOpY
ANSa 6aTbKIB TOLLO.

Stay & Play Club

Kny6 Stay & Play 3apa3 y po3nani. Micus
LIBWAKO 3aMOBHIOKOTLCA. Y HAC LLe € BIIbHI
MICLA MO NOHeAINKaX, BIBTOPKAaX | cepeax.
LLlo6 3pobuTu Le nerwe, My 3anpoBaguin
Revolut gk cnoci6 onnatu.

AKLLO BaM Yac Bl Yacy NOTPIGHI rOANHN,
CNpobyinTe NOBIZOMUTU HAC AKHaWLWBUALLE.
Tapwn¢ 3a neplognyHe BUKOPUCTaHHSA
cTaHoBUTbL 10 €BPO 3a rognHy.

PeecTpauisa 3apa3 BIAKPUTA

MNoBIgOMTE MPO Te, WO MU HabupaemMo
yyacTb y BepecHI 2024 poky. Popmy
3a9BKN MOXHA 3HaNTW Ha HaLLOMy Beb-
cawnTl. byAb-sIKI NIUTaHHS, 3ajaBavite
Stephanie

ypaul

Mwu xoyemo nobaxatu Marian, Haomy
4YyZ0BOMY BUUTEIO CreLlanbHOI OCBITY,
BCbOro HaMKpPaLLoro, KoM BOHa NOYNHAE
CBOIO 3aC/Iy>XXEHY JieKPeTHY BIAMYCTKY.

NMoropa
AKLLO 103BONSIE MOroAa, AITW ABIYI
Ha AeHb BUXOAATb Ha BYMLO
rpaTtucs. Noroja
HenepezbauyBaHa, TOMy 6yab
nacka, nogbanTte npo Te, LWo6
Ballla ANTUHA WOAHSA HOCKNA
NanbTO A0 LUKOJIN.

CninbHoOTA
Haw wopiyHniA KaBOBUIA BeYIp MaB

BENVKNM ycnix. barato cMauHmx
TICTEYOK | LacnMBMX 061mny. Mn
316panu 563,42 eBpo Ans xocnicy
Mayo Roscommon. [skyto Tob!!

Hawa HacTynHa 6narogiiHa akuiga -
Dress-Up Day yiei n'aTHULL. My
6yasemo 36upatin rpowl Ha One Day
Together 1 Childline. JiTn BI3bMyTb
y4yactb Yy MOAHIV niHIT Conga.
MpocnMo AiTer NPUHEeCTV MOXepTBY
5 eBpo

3
BiagBl1AyBaHHA LLUKON

3 MOMeHTY HabpaHHSA YNHHOCTI
3akoHy npo oceITy (coLyansHui
3axu1cT) 2000 poKy LUKOAN 3FIAHO 13
3aKOHOM 3060B's13aHI Mo4aBaTu 3BIT 40
Tancy (AreHTCTBO 3 NUTaHb AITeil Ta
ciM’i) Wwoao BIABIAYBaHHS LLUKONN.
AKLWO Balla ANTUHA NPOMYCKAaE LWKOAY,
BaXJIMBO MOBILOMUTY HaM, YOMY.
BukopuctoBytoun Aladdin Connect,
Tenep BY MOXeTe nerko IHpopMyBaTH
Hac Npo 6yAb-5Ky BIACYTHICTb Yepes
XBOPOOY abo HaBITb MPO 3ar/JiaHOBaHy
BIACYTHICTb.



News (rom Juhior @nd Nenior Infants

Our Junior and Senior Infants have made a great start to the school year.
Our new pupils have settled well and have adapted to ‘big school’. We
have been learning our Jolly Phonics sounds and the boys and girls are
enjoying this multisensory approach to the building blocks of reading. We
will be introducing some reading homework for our Senior Infants after
mid-term. In Numeracy we are using Numicon and Ready, Set, Go, Maths
to develop the early mathematical skills. Our daily learning activities are
filled with movement and active learning — especially during Aistear.
Aistear is a methodology we use to teach a variety of subjects on the
curriculum. So far this year we have been actively learning around the
themes — Myself (SPHE), We are all Different (Learn Together), Fun on the
Farm (Literacy, Science, Geography) and Halloween (Numeracy, Ocdidi
Speisialta, Arts and Crafts). On Friday mornings myself and Laura (3 rd /4
th class teacher) do a skills swap. Laura does Arts and Crafts or PE

with the senior classes. Well done to all the boys and girls for their great
work so far this year and keep up the good work! Niall




HoBuHU BIA ,CIIITem MONOALWOI0 Ta CTapwioro BIKY

Hawu MmonoALwi Ta cTapLll HEMOBAATA Yy0BO PO3MnoYany HaBYaIbHUN PIK.
HaLui HoBI y4YHI 06pe BRawTyBanncsa Ta afanTtyBaincs A0 «BeJINKOI LUKOJN».
Mw B1MBYaeMo Halwui 3Bykn Jolly Phonics, | xnonuuvkam 1 giB4atkam
NOAODBAETLCA Liet MyIbTUCEHCOPHUIA NIAXIA A0 byAiBeNbHUX 610KIB YNTAHHS.
Mw 3anpoBaAnMO Aeskl AOMALLUHI 3aBAAHHS 3 UATAHHSA ANA HALWIWX AITel
CTapLLOro BIKY NICNA cepeanHn ceMecTpy. Y Numeracy My BUKOPUCTOBYEMO
Numicon 1 Ready, Set, Go, Maths gna po3BUTKY paHHIX MaTeMaTUYHNX
HaBMYOK. Hawa woaeHHa HaBYasibHa AIS/IbHICTb HANOBHEHA PYXOM |
aKTVUBHWM HaBYaHHAM, 0c0b6MBO Mg Yac Aistear. Aistear — e meTogonoris,
SIKY MW BUKOPUCTOBYEMO A5 BUKNAAAHHS PI3HOMAHITHUX NpegMeTIB Y
HaBYasibHIN Nporpami. Liboro poky My akTUBHO BUBYaNu Takl TeMU: «A cam»
(SPHE), «<Mu BcI pi3HI» («Bummocsa pasom»), «Po3Baru Ha pepmi»
(«FpamoTHICTL», «Haykan, «Feorpadis») | «XennosiH» («Yucnon, «Ocdidi
Speisialta», <MucTeUTBO Ta pemecnanr). . Y M'aTHUL0 BpaHLy s Ta Jlaypa
(sunTenska 3-ro/4-ro knacy) 06MIHIOEMOCHL HaBMYKaMu. Jlaypa 3aiiMaeTbCs
MUCTELTBOM | pemMec/iamu abo $I3nUHOK KynbTypoto (3anexHo Big noroam) 3
HemoBAATaMu, a A 6epy yyactb y Stdisilin Gaeilge 31 cTapwmnmMm knacamm.
BpaBo BCIM xn10MNuAM | JiBYaTaM 3a X YyA40BY po60OTY B LibOMY POLY |
npoaoBXynTe Tak camo! Niall




News from Ist and 204 (\Qss

It's hard to believe that we are facing the mid-term break already. We have
been so busy working really hard and | have been really impressed with
how the children have transitioned into their new classes. One big change
that has happened is the departure from Aistear for both first and second
class and we are really enjoying exploring art, science, geography and
history as a group together. The children have been conducting interviews
as historians, gathering and recording data as part of our geography
curriculum, and exploring the world around them through a scientific lens.
We have also been playing lots of games in PE and the children loved some
of the old school classics like stuck in the mud and crocodile crocodile may
we cross the golden river!

First and second have been working really hard for the upcoming assembly
too and are looking forward to sharing what they have been working on this
last month. They definitely deserve a break after all this - Maith sibh!

Kirsten

One of the term’s highlights so far was when Shep and Ayla’s
mum came in to demonstrate her expertise as a herbalist. We
used plants to make a fabulous tea that's wonderful to drink
anytime, but it's especially good if you are feeling under the
weather with a fever or cold. How to make tea linked in really
well with the last 2 months genre focus which was procedural
writing. It really helps to reinforce the skills when we can do
practical activities to support our learning. Thank you Lindsay.




HosuHu 3 1 Ta 2 knacy

Baxxko MoBIpUTKY, WO Mepes Hamun BXe cepeHs nepepsa. Mun 6ynun ayxe
3aViHATI CrIpaBAl BaXXKOK po60TOH, | 1 6YB CripaBAl BpaXeHUn TUM, AK 4ITK
nepenLwan y cBoi HoBI knacu. OAHIEKD BEIMKOK 3MIHOLO, iKa CTanacs, € BUXIZ 3
Aistear ana nepLuoro Ta Apyroro Knacy, | M CripaBAl HacoI0AXKYEMOCS Pa3oMm
AOCNIAKYBaTV MUCTELITBO, HayKy, reorpadito Ta ICTOpIo pasoM. it npoBoAnIN
IHTEPB'I0 K ICTOPUKW, 36Mpann Ta 3anncyBanm JaHl B paMkax Hallol
HaBYa/IbHOI Nporpamu 3 reorpadii Ta 4OCNIAXKYBaIN HABKONULLHIN CBIT Yepes
HayKoBY Npu3My. Mu Takox rpanu y 6arato 1rop 3 GI3UYHOI KyNbTYpW, | 4ITAM
CnoAo6anncsa KNacnyHI Irpy CTapol LWKOAW, AK-0T «3acTpsar y barHiou» 1a
«Kpokoawnn, KpOKoOAW, HEXa MU NeperninBemMo 30/10Ty pIuKy»!

MepLwnii | ApYruin TeX HanoneranmBo NpauoBann Hag ManbyTHLO acaMbeero
| 3 HETEPNIHHAM YeKatoTb, Wob NoAITNTUCA TUM, HaJ, YAM BOHW NpaLoBanu
OCTaHHIV MICALb. BOHM TOYHO 3ac/lyroBytoTb Ha Mepepsy Mic/Is BCbOro LbOro -
Maith sibh!

Kirsten

s

S OaHVIM 13 HalsICKpaBILWLIX MOMEHTIB CEMECTPY CTaB MOMEHT, KoMK
' MaMa Shep Ta Ayla npuiiwina, wob NnpoaeMoHCTpyBaTV CBIV JOCBIA
K TPaBHVKA. My BUKOPUCTaNN POCAVHU ANA NPUrOTyBaHHS
YyZ0BOro Yato, KU YyA0BO NUTK B ByAb-SKMIA Yac, ane BIH
0COBJINBO KOPUCHUI, AKLLIO Y BaC IMXOMaHKa 4u 3acTyja. Ak
3aBapuTK Yal gyxe fobpe noB'si3aHO 3 XXaHPOBUM $OKYCOM
OCTaHHIX 2 MICALIB, SKUM 6yn0 HanncaHHA npoueayp. Le aiicHo
A,0MOMarae aMILHUTU HaBNYKK, KON MU MOXEMO BUKOHYBAaTU
NPaKTUYHI AIT ANA NIATPUMKY HALoro HaBYaHHs. Asakyto, Lindsay.

o




News (vom ind @nd 4th (1@ss

We have been busy the past few weeks, here is what we've been up to!

We received letters from Pen Pals all the way from Melbourne Australia! The
students have been reading through all these letters and learning about the
Australian culture, lifestyle, weather and animals. Each student was paired with two
Fourth or Fifth class students, and responded to their mail. They included many
interesting facts about Ireland and added their own creative touch to their letter.

During Maths Week, we took part in the Mathimatical World Cup challenge online,
practising our timestable and competing against other schools for points. This
included elements of PE, where students had to copy the movements of the
instructor to gain access to the questions. We also just finished learning about
different angles, lines and how to tell the time (past and to).

Students are also taking part in Literacy circles twice a week with First and Second
class. Each week, students work with a staff member on comprehension,
grammar/punctuation, guided reading and listening to reading.

With Halloween quickly approaching, we have been doing some arts and crafts in
our classroom to get into the festive season. We have also been hard at work
practicing our cursive writing and it is coming along nicely!

We have been working on a new spelling program "Spellings for Me." Each student
completed online testing to gain particular learning words suited to their level. We
have been completing the spelling at school each day to get them familiar with the
program. After the mid-term, students will have spelling included in their homework.

Hope you enjoy the mid-term break, Laura O'Meara
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Board of Management
As our school is growing, so too is our Board of Management. We will have

a new board constituted by December. The election of new parents
nominees will take place in November. More information to follow...




HosuHu -4 knacy

Mw 6yfll/l 3aMHATI OCTAHHI KIJIbKa TUXHIB, OCb UMM MM 3aManmcs!

Mu oTpUMyBanu NUCTU BIA APY3IB MO NNCTYBaHHIO ax 13 MenbbypHa, ABcTpanis!
CTyAeHTV YnTanu BCl Ui INCTY Ta A4I3HABAaNNCS NPO aBCTPaNIicbky KynbTypy, CNoci6
XWUTTS, NOroAy Ta TBapuH. KoXeH y4yeHb 06’€iHaBCA 3 BOMA YUHSIMU YeTBepToro abo
N'ATOro Knacy Ta BIAMOBIB Ha iXHI MNCTW. BOoHW BKkAtoumnm 6arato uikaBmx GakTiB npo
IpnaHgito Ta AOAaNV BNACHOIO TBOPYOro LUTPUXY AO CBOrO JINCTA.

Ma vyac TMXXHA MaTeMaTUK MU B3 y4acTb Y OHNaMH-3MaraHHI Mathmatical World
Cup, BIANPaLbOBYOUY CBIA PO3KIAZ | 3Mararymnch 3 IHLWMMUN LWKONAMKX 3a banwu. Lie
BKJIIOYAN0 efieMeHTU QI3KYNbTypU, Ae CTYAEHTUN NOBUHHI By KOMIOBATWN PyXu
IHCTPYKTOPA, W06 oTpmMaTK AOCTYN A0 3annTaHb. M TakoX LLLOMHO 3aKIHYWUAW BUBYATH
PI3HI KYTW, NIHIT Ta Te, AK BU3HaunUTK Yac (MUHynuii | 4o).

YUHI TakoX 6epyTb y4acTb Y rypTKax 3 HABYaHHSI FPaMOoTU ABIYI Ha TVXXAEHb 3 MepLUNM |
APYrM Knacom. KOXXHOro TUXHS CTYAEHTU NPaLorTh 31 CNIBPOBITHUKOM Haz,
PO3YMIHHSIM, FPaMaTnKoo/ MyHKTYaLIER, KEPOBAHVIM UATAHHAM | ayAIF0BaHHSIM.

OckiNbKM [enoBIH WBWAKO HABNMXKAETLCS, MU 3aAIMAaEMOCS JeKOPaTUBHO-MPUKIAAHUM
MWCTELTBOM Yy HaLLOMYy Kacl, o6 yBIATA Yy CBATKOBUM Ce30H. M TakoX HanonernvBo
npavtoBany, BNpaBAsaUNCh Y HALLOMY KYPCMBHOMY NUCbMI, | Lie fo6pe Kje!

Mw npautoBanm Hag Hosoto opdorpadiuHoto nporpamoto «Opdorpamum Ana MeHe».
Ko>eH y4yeHb NpoMLLOB OHNANH-TECTYBaHHS, W06 OTPUMaTV NeBHI HaBYabHI C/10Ba, AKI
BIAMOBIAAIOTb NOro PIBHIO. MU WoAHA 3aBepLuyemMo opdorpadito B LWLKOAI, W06 BOHN
03HaMomMKAKCA 3 Nporpamoto. MNicns cepeAHLOro cemectpy opdorpadito CTyaeHTIB byae
BKJTIOYEHO 0 4OMAaLUHbOro 3aBAaHHS.

CnogiBatocs, BaM CroA0baeTbCsA cepeHs kKaHIkyn, Laura O'Meara

lNMpaB/iHHA
3 pOCTOM HAaLUOT LWKOAW 3pOCTaE | Hawa MpaBniHHA. [lo rpyaHs y Hac byae

cbopmoBaHa HOBa paja. Bnbopu HoBocneveHnx 6aTbKIB BIAOYAYTHCS B
nncronagl. JoknagHiwe...




